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Dear Director, 

I have been a Principal at three schools over a period of 15 years. 

I was an Assistant Principal for many years prior. 

We have a wonderful chance to construct a new curriculum that reflects some very significant 

insights that have been precipitated through the recent pandemic situation. 

The active curriculum through this period was far less congested, allowed for KLA integration and 

inquiry learning and has provided more choice and space for student input and direction. 

There has been an emphasis in English and Mathematics with an allowance and provision to go 

‘deeper’ and consolidate essential skills and not be distracted and exhausted by an onerous breath 

of curriculum consideration. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Your sincerely, 

Geoff Leary 


